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Parent Meeting with Rev.Mingo

One mission of the Evanston Bulldog Youth Association is to
share information and services that will benefit not only the
youth in our organization but the family unit. We are
participating in  a series of informational sessions both live 
(in our parent meetings) and online meetings (webinars). We
hope that you enjoy the information that is being shared and
find it useful.  
 If you need further information or would like to have a
personal confidential conversation with someone, please
reach out to Rev. Mingo at 513-602-4619. If you would like to
explore any services from  UMADAOP, please call 513-541-
7099
Thank you! Be safe. Be Well- 
The Evanston Bulldog Family

July 23, 2020 at The Village at 3060 

Evanston Bulldogs Youth Association     - 3060 Durrell  Avenue         Cincinnati, Ohio 45207      www.dawg4life.com

Did you know we have a website? check out  www.dawg4life.com -
 let us know what you think !
You may receive a text  message from (833) 664-0540- This is our automated text number to
send out information. If you have questions, see Marye 



Parents: 

Due to the Covid19 virus, the coaches are not allowed to
share water bottles with the children. Every child should
have received a new grey water bottle for practice. We
will provide cold water for refills, but every child should
bring their personal bottle. We also have bottles of water
should your child forget their personal one.  If your child
did not get a bottle, please see Coach Jerry or Marye.

Practice days: 

we have 2 locations-

Evanston Park and The Village ( Old Hoffman Field) Times are 6 pm - 8 pm 

Monday - Cheer Team  & Ages 4-8 at The Village...... Ages 9-12 at Evanston Park

Tuesday - Cheer Team  & Ages 4-8 at The Village...... Ages 9-12 at Evanston Park

Thursday - All ages & Cheer at The Village 

Events.....

2020 Evanston Bulldogs Parent's Guide

Every Parent should have received a 2020 information booklet
with registration. IF you have not received one or you need to
fill out your child’s registration paperwork, please see Coach
Jerry or Marye to get one.
Also, you can pay your child’s fees  either in person ( see Milan,
Marye or Coach Tink) or pay online at www.dawg4life.com.
We will make sure you have a receipt for your payment. 

ALL CHILDREN 4-5-6 do not have a FEE!

Wednesday July 29 –Boys Swim Day at Evanston Rec center  5 pm 

(Cheer will have their own Swim Day scheduled soon!)

Thursday, August 6- Free Grocery Box Distribution   10 am – 12 pm 

Friday, August 7 and Saturday August 8 - Evanston Park Landscape cleanup 8 am – 12 pm  

                                                                                        See Marye IF you want to volunteer

Saturday, August 8- Back to School Drive Evanston Rec Center   8 am –5 pm 

TBA: Bulldog Family Picnic at  The Village 

TBA: First Official League Game

If you have any questions, you can leave a comment on our website, www.dawg4life.com or  Call-Text Milan at 513-254-1973  or

Marye at 513-254-9500. 


